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21 July 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I wanted to say thank you and share the details for the start of term.  

We will be expecting all pupils to be in full academy uniform from September.  We would also like to remind parents 
that phones are not to be used during the school day by pupils. Further details on the uniform are below and 
equipment expectations are below: 

Details here: Uniform - Montsaye 

We will publish bus information and more specific timings in August but the timings for pupils returning in  September 
are below: 

Years 7 and 11 

Date  

Monday 5th Sept Year 7 and 11 start school at 8.40am in school all day – Periods 1 and 2 will consist of tutor time 
and lessons will commence from period 3 onwards  Finish at 3pm. 

Tuesday 6th Sept Normal day. Every year group in.  

Wednesday 7th Sept 
onwards 

All year groups in school full time 8.30am – 3pm normal timetables  

Years 8, 9 and 10 

Date  

Tuesday 6th Sept Years 8, 9 and 10 start school at 8.40am in school all day – Periods 1 and 2 will consist of tutor 
time and lessons will commence from period 3 onwards  Finish at 3pm. 

Wednesday 7th Sept 
onwards 

All year groups in school full time 8.30am – 3pm normal timetables  

Sixth form start times will be shared by Mrs Jones separately.  

 

 

 

https://www.montsaye.northants.sch.uk/parents/uniform/
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From September we will be a ‘cashless site’ in terms of catering. Money can be added to your child’s account by 
visiting the website and going to Parents/Online Payments. We will no longer have cash loaders on site and catering 
staff will not be able to add money to students account if they bring physical cash to site.  Please see link to scopay 
below.  

 

https://www.scopay.com/montsaye?redirect=true  

 

Vericool (our new online catering service providers) bring some exciting opportunities to Montsaye and we look 
forward to working with them in September.  

We also have a considerable amount of work going on during the summer break and look forward to welcoming all 
the pupils back after a restful break, into some refreshed areas of the school.   

I wish everyone a happy summer break.   

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Gabbi 
Principal  

https://www.scopay.com/montsaye?redirect=true

